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Dhaka, July 11: The  very first 'Walton Inter-University Football Tournament 2017' is all set to 
kick off on July 14.

    

No less than 20  private universities of the country will compete in the tournament that is 
scheduled to end on July 26.

    

The tournament is  being organized jointly by Green University of Bangladesh and Sonali Otit
Club.

    

In order to convey the  details of the tournament, a press briefing has been arranged at the
National  Sports Council (NSC) in the capital.

    

The briefing will take  place at 11:00 am on Wednesday (12.07.2017) on the ground floor of the
old National  Sports Council (NSC) building (62/3 Purana Paltan, Dhaka).

    

Representatives of the  media are cordially invited to attend the press briefing at the scheduled
time.
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